
 

Sports at Fawbert and 

Barnard’s – February 2022 

Our vision at Fawbert and Barnard’s for Physical Education (PE) is to ensure all children have the 
opportunity to experience, enjoy and excel in high quality PE and school sport incorporating a diverse 

range of motivational activities which offer life-long learning through challenge and competition. 

We strongly believe that they contribute to the holistic development of young people. Our high-quality 

PE curriculum inspires all children to succeed and excel in both competitive sport and other activities 

involving physical literacy. It is through these activities that pupils become physically confident; they 
learn that physical activity is ‘fun’ and crucial in terms of leading a healthy lifestyle. Our children 

compete in many competitions and other activities which build character and embed key values such as 
teamwork, fairness and respect for themselves and others. We recognise that PE, physical activity and 

school sport make an extensive contribution towards aspects of pupils’ social, moral, spiritual and 

cultural development. We focus on thinking, social and physical skills.  

Our aim is for every child from Year 1- 6 will have the opportunity to go to a sporting event/ festival this year. 

Past events: 
Congratulations to the children 
who represented the school in 
the following activities: 
 Year 1 and 2 cricket festival 

 Year 5 and 6 Tchoukball 
festival 

 Year 3 and 4 change 4 life 
festival 

 Year 5 and 6 athletics 
competition 

 Year 2 indoor athletics festival 

 Year 5 and 6 futsal festival  

See our latest news for more 
information. 

Future events: 
We plan to attend the following 
future events in the spring 
term: 
 Cross country Years 3-6 

competition 

 Quad kids Years 3-6 
competition 

 

Shout out: 
 
A huge thank you to 
our volunteers who 
have helped on 
events. These 
include:  

 Mrs D Harris 

 Mrs J Cockburn 

 Mrs C Dunn 

 Mrs G Palmer 

 Mrs V Goodey 

 Mrs E Lowers 

Sporting kit: 
 
Please ensure that children have their PE 
kits in every day. If children do use a kit 
from school for a festival or an event, 
please ensure it is returned the following 
week to allow other children to take part 
in competitions. We are looking at getting 
smaller kits for younger children for 
festivals and a new football kit too.  

FAQ: 
Where do we teach gymnastics and 
dance?  
Gymnastics and dance is taught 
inside the hall with bare feet, no 
shoes during these lessons.  
 
Can I tape up my child’s earrings? 
Under our uniform policy, children 
are not permitted to wear earrings 
due to health and safety. If you wish 
to get your child’s ears pierced, do 
this over the summer holidays to 
allow time for the ears to heal and 
then can be taken out. 

https://www.fandbharlow.uk/news/?pid=3&nid=1

